
HELLO!

OPEN EVENTS

Over the next few months, we’re opening our doors for a series of exciting Open Events. These
are your chance to chat with our lecturers and students, discover the wide range of courses
on offer, and take a tour of our campuses. Our friendly team will be there to answer your
questions and support you as you navigate Year 11 and plan your next steps. 
Here are the dates for our upcoming open events: 

15 October 2025 ~ 5:00-8:00pm 4 December 2025 ~ 5:00-7:30pm

25 February 2026 ~ 5:00-7:30pm 28 March 2026 ~ 10:00-12:00pm

YR 11 ASSEMBLIES & SUPPORT

A warm welcome back! We hope you have had a lovely break over the summer and are excited
for the new school year ahead. These newsletters contain monthly updates of the events we
have coming up and all the great things happening at Petroc, so keep an eye out! 

During the autumn term, we will be visiting your school to give a presentation in your
assembly about options after Year 11 and how we will support you throughout your year and
your progression after school. If you have any questions at all, we can help answer them during
our visits. 

Representatives from our School Liaison Team, will also be available for drop-in sessions
throughout the year to discuss future routes with you. Please contact your careers lead if you
would like to arrange an appointment. 

SEPTEMBER 2025



WHO ARE THE SCHOOL LIAISON TEAM?

Hello!

 We are the School Liaison Team at Petroc, and we’ll
be supporting you throughout Years 10 and 11.
Whether you’d like one to one careers advice, a tour
of our campus, or help with anything else related to
your next steps, we’re here to assist you.

We look forward to working with you!

MaddyHeather Aimee

Over the summer, Petroc has made some exciting new changes. The college has redecorated
some of the classrooms and corridors, making the place feel brighter. We have also had a newly
refurbished Learning Resources Centre, along with new Media rooms for students. This has
provided excellent learning spaces for our students. 

NEW TERM

TOURS/VISITS

If you have any further questions or are still unsure about your options after school, please do not
hesitate to get in contact with us. If you would like a visit or a tour of our campus, please get in
touch with us via email at schoolliaison@petroc.ac.uk and we can arrange a date and time that
works best for you.

Best wishes, 

Heather, Aimee & Maddy
School Liaison 
schoolliaison@petroc.ac.uk 


